
RECEIVED rCE3 1 7  1994 

STATE OF COLORADO= 
COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
Dedicated to protecting and improving the health and 
environment of the people of Colorado 
Grand Junction Regional Office 
222 S. 6th Street, Rm. 232 

.Grand Junction, CO 81501-2768 
FAX: (303) 248-7198 

February 16, 1994 

Roy Romer 
Governor 
Patricia A. Nolan. MD. MPH 
Executive Director 

John Crouch, Commissioner 
Mesa County 
750 Main 
Grand Junction CO 81501 

Dear Mr. Crouch: 

As a follow up to our discussion today, I am asking that the Commissioners 
please respond to the following concerns: 

1) Have the East Valley Citizens Association approached the County 
Commissioners in regard to their concerns about the proposed 
interceptor for the Valle Vista subdivision? If so, how has the 
County responded'to these concerns. 

2) Are these concerns being voiced by individuals that are participating 
in the Orchard Mesa/Mesa County Land Use Plan? 

3) What is the position of the Mesa County Commissioners in regard to 
financial participation of this project is delayed or stopped due to 
litigation? 

You assistance in addressing these concerns is greatly appreciated. I will 
be out of the office until Tuesday February 22. 

Sincerely, 
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